
In The News… 

                                                

 
"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 

 

 

Home Learning Expectations  
Pupils are expected to practise their times tables and spellings on a weekly basis. Evidence of practise will 
need to be seen in their books to show they have spent time learning these, this will be checked by a member 
of staff on a Tuesday.  
Evidence could include: 

 A lists of spelling words practised by the pupil 

 Games played amongst family members to revise spellings  

 A parent signature/date of when Times Table Rock Stars has been used 

 Games played amongst family members to revise times tables 

 Record/signature and date of spelling/maths games played online  
If there is no evidence of spellings or tables being practised, class teachers will be in contact with parents to 
discuss this further.  

 

World’s Biggest Coffee morning 
‘Change Lives with Every Slice’ at our coffee morning on Friday 28th September. Parents, grandparents and 
siblings please join us from 9am – 10am in the upper hall to help raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support. 
This will also be a non-school uniform day – pupils can come into school in home clothes in exchange for £1, 
cakes will also be on sale for pupils at break time for 20p. 

 

Parenting Courses/Workshops  
We are really pleased to be able to offer parents/carers several opportunities over the autumn term to gain 
more skills in supporting children at home with challenging behaviour or emotional needs. All of these sessions 
are free of charge and come highly recommended. If you would like to attend, please speak to Mrs Cookson.  
 

Course Dates  Location  Themes covered 

Triple P parents 
course  

25th Sep, 2nd, 9th, 16th 
and 23rd October and 
6th  November  
(9.15-11.30am OR 6-
8pm) 

Manor Fields 
Primary School  

Deal positively and consistently with 
behaviour, building relationships, de-
escalating situations and more! 

Resilience 
workshop with 
CAMHS  

16th October  
9.30-11.30am  

Sarum St Paul’s 
School  

What is resilience and why is it 
important? How does resilience 
affect behaviour and emotional well-
being? Building resilience, strategies 
and ideas 

Anxiety workshop 
with Charlie Waller 
Memorial Trust  

28th November  
6-7.30pm  

Sarum St Paul’s 
School 

Supporting children with anxiety 
(more details to follow closer to the 
time) 

 

 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 
 

Year group Content Date of event 

Whole school  Topic webs and class newsletters n/a 
 

FOSSP notices  email: fossp@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk      Text: 07704 917418 

 Ice creams will be on sale every Friday after school hosted by year groups. 

 28.9.18 Reception welcome party after school for KS1. 

 10.10.18 Bag2school – bags will come home this week. If you’re having a clear out please save it! 

 11.10.18 AGM and social in school hall at 7pm. All welcome. 

 19.10.18 Bingo night – tickets on sale soon. 

 23.10.18 Disco 

 Blue jumpers, cardigans and fleeces on sale in the mobile every day. Help yourself and drop the money 
into the office. Please donate any old blue items for resale. Thank you. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  
 

Mrs E Weavers 
Headteacher 

Friday 21
st

 September 

2018  

Newsletter 3 

 

                             

mailto:fossp@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk

